EDB Committee

From: Keani N. Rawlins

Sent: Thursday, March 28, 2019 7:28 PM

To: EDB Committee

Subject: FW: proposed Wailuku business restructure....

From: Bonnie Newman <bonnienewmanl10@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 28, 2019 4:47 PM

To: Keani N. Rawlins <Keani.Rawlins@mauicounty.us>
Subject: proposed Wailuku business restructure....

Aloha - as a full-time Maui resident for 33 years, | am strongly Opposed to
the County spending this tremendous amount of money for something
that is absolutely Not necessary in Wailuku.

The only time parking may be a problem is for the 1st Friday of the
month street fair. Otherwise | do believe the present parking lot and
surrounding streets are adequate for almost all of the time.

As importantly is the fact that visitors really like the quaint historic town;
we have so few unique towns on our Island now. They don't come to see
the same concrete structures that are everywhere on the

mainland. Why must we waste so much money Unnecessarily and
destroy the particular good 'flavor' of Wailuku?

We have more pressing issues in our County such as affordable housing,
etc. MAHALO for doing All you can to stop this travesty. Respectfully,
Bonnie Newman, Kihei
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